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  Effective Oracle by Design Thomas
Kyte,2003-09-12 Tom Kyte of Oracle Magazine’s “Ask
Tom” column has written the definitive guide to
designing and building high-performance, scalable
Oracle applications. The book covers schema
design, SQL and PL/SQL, tables and indexes, and
much more. From the exclusive publisher of Oracle
Press books, this is a must-have resource for all
Oracle developers and DBAs.
  Citizen, Customer, Partner: Engaging the Public
in Public Management John Clayton
Thomas,2014-12-18 For almost a half a century,
scholars and practitioners have debated what the
connections should be between public
administration and the public. Does the public
serve principally as citizen-owners, those to whom
administrators are responsible? Are members of the
public more appropriately viewed as the customers
of government? Or, in an increasingly networked
world, do they serve more as the partners of
public administrators in the production of public
services? This book starts from the premise that
the public comes to government not principally in
one role but in all three roles, as citizens and
customers and partners. The purpose of the book is
to address the dual challenge that reality
implies: (1) to help public administrators and
other public officials to understand the complex
nature of the public they face, and (2) to provide
recommendations for how public administrators can
most effectively interact with the public in the
different roles. Using this comprehensive
perspective, Citizen, Customer, Partner helps
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students, practitioners, and scholars understand
when and how the public should be integrated into
the practice of public administration. Most
chapters in Citizen, Customer, Partner include
multiple boxed cases that illustrate the chapter’s
content with real-world examples. The book
concludes with an extremely useful Appendix that
collects and summarizes the 40 Design Principles –
specific advice for public organizations on
working with the public as customers, partners,
and citizens.
  Obesity Tahir A. Mahmood,Sabaratnam
Arulkumaran,2012-09-24 Bringing together experts
from a variety of specialties to examine the
issues and challenges of obesity, this book
discusses how obesity affects fertility,
reproduction and pregnancy.
  Your Sons Are at Your Service Aaron Y.
Zelin,2020-02-11 Tunisia became one of the largest
sources of foreign fighters for the Islamic
State—even though the country stands out as a
democratic bright spot of the Arab uprisings and
despite the fact that it had very little history
of terrorist violence within its borders prior to
2011. In Your Sons Are at Your Service, Aaron Y.
Zelin uncovers the longer history of Tunisian
involvement in the jihadi movement and offers an
in-depth examination of the reasons why so many
Tunisians became drawn to jihadism following the
2011 revolution. Zelin highlights the longer-term
causes that affected jihadi recruitment in
Tunisia, including the prior history of Tunisians
joining jihadi organizations and playing key roles
in far-flung parts of the world over the past four
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decades. He contends that the jihadi group Ansar
al-Sharia in Tunisia was able to take advantage of
the universal prisoner amnesty, increased
openness, and the lack of governmental policy
toward it after the revolution. In turn, this
provided space for greater recruitment and
subsequent mobilization to fight abroad once the
Tunisian government cracked down on the group in
2013. Zelin marshals cutting-edge empirical
findings, extensive primary source research, and
on-the-ground fieldwork, including a variety of
documents in Arabic going as far back as the 1980s
and interviews with Ansar al-Sharia members and
Tunisian fighters returning from Syria. The first
book on the history of the Tunisian jihadi
movement, Your Sons Are at Your Service is a
meticulously researched account that challenges
simplified views of jihadism’s appeal and success.
  The Aware Saga Terence Chong,2011-01-01 In March
2009, the Association of Women for Action and
Research (AWARE) was briefly taken over by a
Christian faction. Their coup was overturned
within a matter of weeks, but the episode
highlighted a variety of issues, including the
role of religion in civil society, sex education,
homosexuality, state intervention and media
engagement. Although the immediate issue was
control of an activist group concerned with
women's rights, it has implications for the
agendas and concerns of NGOs, 'culture wars', the
processes of citizenry mobilization, mass
participation and noisy democracy, and liberal
voices in contemporary Singapore. In this book,
academics and public intellectuals examine the
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AWARE saga within the context of Singapore's civil
society, considering the political and historical
background and how the issues it raised relate to
contemporary societal trends. In addition to
documenting a milestone event for Singapore's
civil society, the authors offer provocative
interpretations that will interest a broad range
of readers.
  Building Better Policies Gladys Lopez-
Acevedo,Philipp Krause,Keith Mackay,2012-04-01
Monitoring and Evaluation Systems are a critical
component of evidence-based policymaking. This
book aims to help governments and civil society
organizations design, implement and use M and E
information drawing from best practice
experiences.
  Mechanical Estimating Manual Joseph
D'Amelio,2021-01-20 First published in 2006.
Clear, practical and comprehensive, this
mechanical estimating manual provides an
indispensable resource for contractors,
estimators, owners and anyone involved with
estimating mechanical costs on construction
projects, including a wealth of labor and price
data, formulas, charts and graphs. Covering
timeproven methodologies and procedures, it offers
the user a full range of readytouse forms,
detailed estimating guidelines, and numerous
completed examples. You'll learn from leading
experts how to produce complete and accurate sheet
metal, piping and plumbing estimates both quickly
and easily. The manual will also be of value to
supervisors, mechanics, builders, general
contractors, engineers and architects for use in



6

planning and scheduling work, budget estimating,
cost control, cost accounting, checking change
orders and various other aspects of mechanical
estimating.
  Visual Global Politics Roland Bleiker,2018-02-13
We live in a visual age. Images and visual
artefacts shape international events and our
understanding of them. Photographs, film and
television influence how we view and approach
phenomena as diverse as war, diplomacy, financial
crises and election campaigns. Other visual
fields, from art and cartoons to maps, monuments
and videogames, frame how politics is perceived
and enacted. Drones, satellites and surveillance
cameras watch us around the clock and deliver
images that are then put to political use. Add to
this that new technologies now allow for a rapid
distribution of still and moving images around the
world. Digital media platforms, such as Twitter,
YouTube, Facebook and Instagram, play an important
role across the political spectrum, from terrorist
recruitment drives to social justice campaigns.
This book offers the first comprehensive
engagement with visual global politics. Written by
leading experts in numerous scholarly disciplines
and presented in accessible and engaging language,
Visual Global Politics is a one-stop source for
students, scholars and practitioners interested in
understanding the crucial and persistent role of
images in today’s world.
  Maternal-Fetal Evidence Based Guidelines
Vincenzo Berghella,2022-03-29 This new edition of
an acclaimed text reviews the evidence for best
practice in Maternal-Fetal Medicine, to present
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the reader with the right information, with
appropriate use of proven interventions and
avoidance of ineffectual or harmful ones. The
information is presented in the right format by
summarizing evidence succinctly and clearly in
tables and algorithms. The aim is to inform the
clinician, to reduce errors and to make it easy to
do it right. The volume can be purchased
separately or together with the companion volume
on Obstetric Evidence Based Guidelines (set ISBN
9780367567033). The Series in Maternal-Fetal
Medicine is published in conjunction with the
Journal of Maternal-Fetal and Neonatal Medicine.
From reviews of previous editions: An excellent
resource with quick and easy protocols... this
book has a permanent spot on my shelf. —Doody’s
Review Service
  Research in Attacks, Intrusions, and Defenses
Fabian Monrose,Marc Dacier,Gregory Blanc,Joaquin
Garcia-Alfaro,2016-09-06 This book constitutes the
refereed proceedings oft he 19th International
Symposium on Research in Attacks, Intrusions, and
Defenses, RAID 2016, held in Evry, France, in
September 2016. The 21 full papers presented were
carefully reviewed and selected from 85
submissions. They are organized around the
following topics: systems security; low-level
attacks and defenses; measurement studies; malware
analysis; network security; systematization of
knowledge and experience reports; Web and mobile
security.
  Antenatal Magnesium Sulphate Prior To Preterm
Birth For Neuroprotection Of The Fetus, Infant and
Child Antenatal Magnesium Sulphate for
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Neuroprotection Guideline Development
Panel,Antenatal MgSO4 For Neuroprotection Panel
Staff,Australian Research Centre for Health of
Women and Babies,National Health and Medical
Research Council (Australia),2010 While it is now
clear that magnesium sulphate has a role in
reducing the risk of cerebral palsy, the evidence
for how and when to use magnesium sulphate is less
clear. Colleges (such as the Royal Australian and
New Zealand College of Obstetricians and
Gynaecologists), societies and individual
hospitals and clinicians have requested detailed
evidence-based guidance in the form of a national
statement. These Antenatal Magnesium Sulphate
Prior to Preterm Birth for Neuroprotection of the
Fetus, Infant, and Child Guidelines specifically
address whether the administration of magnesium
sulphate to women prior to preterm birth: improves
the health outcomes for the fetus, infant and
child; causes adverse outcomes for the women; or
the fetus, infant and child; varies by:
gestational age magnesium sulphate is given; time
magnesium sulphate is planned to be given prior to
birth; regimen (dosing and routes of
administration); number of babies in utero; reason
women are considered to be at risk of preterm
birth; parity of the women; mode of birth and
interaction with magnesium sulphate; combined
effect of antenatal corticosteroids and magnesium
sulphate.
  Evidence Synthesis for Decision Making in
Healthcare Nicky J. Welton,Alexander J.
Sutton,Nicola Cooper,Keith R. Abrams,A. E.
Ades,2012-04-12 In the evaluation of healthcare,
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rigorous methods of quantitative assessment are
necessary to establish interventions that are both
effective and cost-effective. Usually a single
study will not fully address these issues and it
is desirable to synthesize evidence from multiple
sources. This book aims to provide a practical
guide to evidence synthesis for the purpose of
decision making, starting with a simple single
parameter model, where all studies estimate the
same quantity (pairwise meta-analysis) and
progressing to more complex multi-parameter
structures (including meta-regression, mixed
treatment comparisons, Markov models of disease
progression, and epidemiology models). A
comprehensive, coherent framework is adopted and
estimated using Bayesian methods. Key features: A
coherent approach to evidence synthesis from
multiple sources. Focus is given to Bayesian
methods for evidence synthesis that can be
integrated within cost-effectiveness analyses in a
probabilistic framework using Markov Chain Monte
Carlo simulation. Provides methods to
statistically combine evidence from a range of
evidence structures. Emphasizes the importance of
model critique and checking for evidence
consistency. Presents numerous worked examples,
exercises and solutions drawn from a variety of
medical disciplines throughout the book. WinBUGS
code is provided for all examples. Evidence
Synthesis for Decision Making in Healthcare is
intended for health economists, decision modelers,
statisticians and others involved in evidence
synthesis, health technology assessment, and
economic evaluation of health technologies.
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  Seminal Contributions to Information Systems
Engineering Janis Bubenko,John Krogstie,Oscar
Pastor,Barbara Pernici,Colette Rolland,Arne
Sølvberg,2013-06-13 In 2013, the International
Conference on Advance Information Systems
Engineering (CAiSE) turns 25. Initially launched
in 1989, for all these years the conference has
provided a broad forum for researchers working in
the area of Information Systems Engineering. To
reflect on the work done so far and to examine
prospects for future work, the CAiSE Steering
Committee decided to present a selection of
seminal papers published for the conference during
these years and to ask their authors, all
prominent researchers in the field, to comment on
their work and how it has developed over the
years. The scope of the papers selected covers a
broad range of topics related to modeling and
designing information systems, collecting and
managing requirements, and with special attention
to how information systems are engineered towards
their final development and deployment as software
components. With this approach, the book provides
not only a historical analysis on how information
systems engineering evolved over the years, but
also a fascinating social network analysis of the
research community. Additionally, many inspiring
ideas for future research and new perspectives in
this area are sparked by the intriguing comments
of the renowned authors.
  ABC of Obesity Naveed Sattar,Mike
Lean,2009-04-08 Obesity is a hugely expensive and
increasing problem worldwide,leading to
disability, reproductive problems, depression
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andaccelerated metabolic and vascular diseases in
a large proportionof men, women and children. The
ABC of Obesity is a newguide which will aid its
effective management, addressing issuessuch as
dieting, exercise, self esteem, drug treatment and
surgery.Recent evidence is used to highlight
frequent problems, successfultreatment options,
and the most common causes. Written by leading
experts, this is a widely accessible text andan
indispensable guide for all general practitioners,
juniordoctors, nurses, and other healthcare
professionals who areinvolved in the treatment and
research of this commoncondition.
  KONDRATIEFF WAVES Leonid E. Grinin,Tessaleno C.
Devezas,Andrey V. Korotayev,Sergey Yu. Malkov,Arno
Tausсh,Brian J. L. Berry,Euel Elliott,Marco
Gallegati,Zenonas Norkus,Valentina M.
Bondarenko,Stephen I. Ternyik,Elżbieta
Mączyńska,William R. Thompson,Leo Nefiodow,Anthony
Harper, Though the researchers of the theory of
long and medium-term cycles are certainly worried
about the economic situation, they understand that
the cyclicity still remains an inevitable
attribute of economic development. And Juglar's
aphorism that crisis is a consequence of the
preceded prosperity is still true. In this third
issue of the Yearbook ‘Kondratieff Waves’ with the
subtitle ‘Cycles, Crises, and Forecasts’, we
present a number of insight contributions on
nature, egularities, and interconnections among
cycles of different duration. Some economic cycles
may result in a severe economic crisis. The
current one shows once again the importance of the
study of cyclical dynamics and its peculiarities.
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Between the 1980s and 1990s the Keynesian receipts
were replaced by neoliberal and monetarist ones
which seemed to be miraculous as well. The
depleted growth was marked with the largest global
crisis of 2008 which also showed that within
globalization when regulation in the international
arena is impossible yet, there recur the signs of
Juglar cycles of the 19th and first half of the
20th centuries with their uncontrollable upwards
and sharp declines evolving into collapses and
panic. This is supported by the fact that for
eight years the world has been at the depressive
phase. This edition will be useful for economists,
social scientists, as well as for a wide range of
those interested in the problems of the past,
present, and future of global economy and
globalization. This research has been supported by
the Russian Foundation for the Humanities (Project
No 16-02-14053 г).
  Female Genital Tract Fistula Judith Goh,Teng Wah
Goh,Hannah G. Krause,2004
  The Jossey-Bass Reader on Educational Leadership
Margaret Grogan,2013-05-13 The newest edition of
the bestselling book on educational leadership
This expanded and thoroughly updated edition of
the popular anthology contains the articles, book
excerpts, and seminal reports that define and
drive the field of educational leadership today.
Filled with critical insights from bestselling
authors, education research, and expert
practitioners, this comprehensive volume features
six primary areas of concern: The Principles of
Leadership; Moral and Trustworthy Leadership;
Culture and Change; Leadership for Learning;
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Diversity and Leadership; The Future of
Leadership. Offers a practical guide for timeless
and current thinking on educational leadership
Includes works by Peter Senge and Tom Sergiovanni
From Jossey-Bass publishers, a noted leader in the
fields of education and leadership This important
resource includes relevant and up-to-date articles
for leaders today on gender, diversity, global
perspectives, standards/testing, e-
learning/technology, and community organizing.
  Mjesto, nemjesto Jasna Čapo,2011
  Skateboarding and the City Iain
Borden,2019-02-21 Skateboarding is both a sport
and a way of life. Creative, physical, graphic,
urban and controversial, it is full of
contradictions – a billion-dollar global industry
which still retains its vibrant, counter-cultural
heart. Skateboarding and the City presents the
only complete history of the sport, exploring the
story of skate culture from the surf-beaches of
'60s California to the latest developments in
street-skating today. Written by a life-long
skater who also happens to be an architectural
historian, and packed through with full-colour
images – of skaters, boards, moves, graphics, and
film-stills – this passionate, readable and
rigorously-researched book explores the history of
skateboarding and reveals a vivid understanding of
how skateboarders, through their actions,
experience the city and its architecture in a
unique way.
  The Aesthetic of Our Anger Matthew Worley,2016
Punk is one of the most fiercely debated post-war
subcultures. Despite the attention surrounding the
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movement's origins, analyses of punk have been
drawn predominantly from a now well-trodden
historical narrative. The Aesthetic of Our Anger
explores the development of the anarcho-punk scene
from the late 1970s, raising questions over the
origins of the scene, its form, structure and
cultural significance examining how anarcho-punk
moved away from using 'anarchy' as mere
connotation and shock value towards an approach
that served to make punk a threat again
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